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Onciano, Jacqueline x5193

From : Grace Darcy [gdtirnanog9@msn.com]

Sent :

	

Thursday, March 06, 2008 9:51 PM

To:

	

Onciano, Jacqueline x5193

Subject : Rancho Canada Project

Dear Ms. Onciano:

Despite my note to you saying the letter from the Carme l
Valley Women's Network would go out to you today, I am afraid tha t
I lost the keys to my car and house and couldn't go anywhere . Awful .
I apologize profusely and thought the quickest way to get this to yo u
was via e-mail., so here it is .

Most sincerely yours,

Grace Darcy

Executive Director
CARMEL VALLEY WOMEN'S NETWOR K

COPY

CARMEL VALLEY WOMEN'S NETWORK
P.O. Box 936
Carmel Valley, California 93924-0936

March 5, 2008

Ms. Jacqueline Oncian o
Monterey County Planning Department
128 West Alisal Street, 2nd Floor
Salinas, California 93901-2487

Dear Ms . Onciano :

In our March 19, 2005 letter to you regarding Rancho Canada Village, w e
expressed our strongest objections to this horrific proposal. After reviewing
the environmental documents, we saw absolutely nothing that would change
our minds.

Placing a two and three story building next to the lovely Hilton Biale k
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